From:

(CAB-JUNCKER)

Sent:

16 March 2016 13:13

To:

(CAB-JUNCKER)

Subject:

EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting (26/03/2015)

From:

Sent: 26 March 2015 18:54

To: 'Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu'

Subject: FW: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting

Dear Paulina.

It has been some time that I do not have the chance to talk to you. I hope, therefore, that this email finds you well and that you are having a splendid time working in President Juncker's Cabinet.

I would like to come back on EBF President Oudéa. Robert has been in touch with you over this.

We were not successful to secure a meeting with President Juncker in our first attempt, due to the President's existing commitments. Understandable, as we were rather late in making the request - see President's Juncker response attached.

Mr Oudéa is back in town on **28 May**. So, we are hopeful that a meeting on that day would now be possible. I <u>re-attach</u> the letter that we sent to his PA & you in cc when we requested the first meeting. In that regard, the EU Investment Plan, the CMU and regulatory framework recalibration remain in our agenda for discussion.

I have been asked to report to Oudéa's office next Tuesday on the state of play of this second attempt. Any hint that you could share with me ahead of that would be really helpful.

Many thanks for your help.

Best regards,

and the same

<< File: renditionDownload.pdf >>

<< File: EBF\_013507 - EBF President request for a meeting - J-C Juncker.pdf >>

Head of Public Affairs

<< OLE Object: Picture (Device Independent Bitmap) >> European Banking

**Federation** 

Avenue des Arts 56 – 1000 Brussels

Mobile :

1

Twitter:

The Voice of Europe's Banks www.ebf-fbe.eu Follow us on Twitter



## Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and any of its enclosures. It is therefore intended only for the use of the addressee. Please advise the sender immediately by return email of any error in transmission and please delete the email and any of its enclosure's from your system. The European Banking Federation (EBF) declines any liability or responsibility for the content of an email and/or enclosures, and for any data corruption and unauthorised amendment incurred during transmission. The EBF also declines any liability or responsibility for any late arrival of the message or any virus transmission, which could derive from this email and/or any of its enclosures. The content of this email and any of its enclosures is not binding upon the European Banking Federation.

(CAB-JUNCKER) From: Sent: 16 March 2016 13:04 To: (CAB-JUNCKER) Subject: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting (subsequent request 16/04/2016+reply) (CAB-JUNCKER) From: Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 11:21 AM Subject: RE: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting Dear 1 I regret to inform you that President Juncker will not be available on 11 June either. Thank you very much in advance for your unsderstanding. Kind regards, From: mailto: @ebf-fbe.eu] **Sent:** Thursday, April 16, 2015 8:13 PM (CAB-JUNCKER) Subject: RE: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting Dear . Apologies for late reply. I understand. 11 June was also mentioned in our request as an alternative. This date is still on hold in our President's agenda. So, I should ask: any chance that President Juncker would be available that day? Thank you, Kind regards, **Head of Public Affairs European Banking Federation** Avenue des Arts 56 - 1000 Brussels Tel: Mobile: Twitter:

ye. Voice of Europe's Banks vw.ebi-fbe.eu Follow us on Twitter Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and any of its enciosures. It is therefore intended only for the use of the addressee. Please advise the sender immediately by return email of any error in transmission and please delete the email and any Banking Federation (EBF) declines any liability or responsibility for the content of an email and/or enclosures, and for any data corruption and unauthorised amendment incurred during transmission. The EBF also declines any liability or responsibility for any late arrival of the message or any virus transmission, which could derive from this email and/or any of its enclosures. The content of this email and any of its enclosures is not binding upon the European Banking Federation.

•				
From:@ec.europa.eu [mailto:@ec.europa.eu]  Sent: 15 April 2015 13:13  To:  Subject: RE: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting				
Dear <b>Manager</b>				
Thank you for your email.  Unfortunately President Juncker will not be able to meet with President Oudéa on 28 May due to a very constraint agenda on that day.  We thank you for your understanding.				
Kind regards,				
Assistant to Paulina Dejmek Hack, Member of Cabinet Cabinet of the President  FAN CLAUDE JUKKER  European Commission BERL 13/116 Rue de la Loi, 200 B-1049 Bruxelles +32 2 29  @ec.europa.eu  [mailto: The Med Complete of the President of the Pres				
From: [mailto:@ebf-fbe.eu]  Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 11:29 AM  To: DEJMEK HACK Paulina (CAB-JUNCKER)  Cc:(CAB-JUNCKER)  Subject: Re: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting				
Dear Paulina,				
Thank you for your reply. I understand.  Looking forward to hearing from you / as there are further -				

hopefully positive- news.



On 1/4/2015, at 11:25, "Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu" < Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu> wrote:

Dear sorry, I have passed this on in our internal procedures which unfortunately take some time. Will get back to you as soon as I know.

Best wishes, Paulina

Paulina Dejmek Hack Member of Cabinet

<image001.png>
European Commission
Rue de la Loi, 200
B-1049 Bruxelles
Tel. +32 2 299 15 53
paulina.dejmek-hack@ec.europa.eu

From: [mailto: @ebf-fbe.eu]

**Sent:** Wednesday, April 01, 2015 10:15 AM **To:** DEJMEK HACK Paulina (CAB-JUNCKER)

Subject: RE: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a

meeting

Dear Paulina,

Very sorry to pester you. Any feedback on the below i.e. a meeting between EU COM President Juncker and EBF President Oudéa on 28 May (preferably) or 11 June? Do you prefer a chat about this over the phone? When would it be a good moment to call? Many thanks!



To: 'Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu'

Subject: FW: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a

meeting

Dear Paulina.

It has been some time that I do not have the chance to talk to you. I hope, therefore, that this email finds you well and

-----Original Message-----From: Robert Priester Sent: 11 March 2015 15:12

To: Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a

meeting

## Paulina.

Allow me to test with you the availability of Commission President Juncker to meet with EBF President Oudéa with you ahead of any formal request from us.

Would 28 May or 11 June 2015 be suitable?

If not would you be in a position to suggest a suitable date from your side?

Kind regards,
Robert

Robert Priester
Deputy Chief Executive
Head of Wholesale & Regulatory Policy Department
Tel: +32 2 508 37 11

European Banking Federation Avenue des Arts 56 – 1000 Brussels Fax: +32 2 511 23 28

EUROPEAN MONEY WEEK 9 - 13 March 2015 www.europeanmoneyweek.eu

The Voice of Europe's Banks www.ebf-fbe.eu Follow us on Twitter

 $\boldsymbol{\Pi}$  Please consider the environment before printing this email

Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and any of its enclosures. It is therefore intended only for the use of the addressee. Please advise the sender immediately by return email of any error in transmission and please delete the email and any of its enclosures from your system. The European Banking Federation (EBF) declines any liability or responsibility for the content of an email and/or enclosures, and for any data corruption and unauthorised amendment incurred during transmission. The EBF also declines any liability or responsibility for any late arrival of the message or any virus transmission, which could derive from this email and/or any of its enclosures. The content of this email and any of its enclosures is not binding upon the European Banking Federation.

From: Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Paulina.DEJMEK-HACK@ec.europa.eu]

Sent: 27 February 2015 16:49

To: Robert Priester

Cc: @ec.europa.eu

Subject: Re: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a

meeting

Dear Robert - unfortunately not possible - I have seen the official reply so it should be on its way. Sorry about that!

> On 27 févr. 2015, at 15:49, "Robert Priester" <R.Priester@ebf-fbe.eu> wrote:

- > Paulina,
- > Sorry to trouble you with this, (I called first) but is there any chance this encounter (EBF President Oudéa to meet COM President Juncker) may happen next week?
- > We are being pressed on state of play on our side....
- > Kind regards,
- > Robert

- > Robert Priester
- > Deputy Chief Executive
- > Head of Wholesale & Regulatory Policy Department
- > Tel: +32 2 508 37 11

> [cid:image001.png@01CF4442.DD51A740]European

**Banking Federation Avenue** 

- > des Arts 56 1000 Brussels
- > Fax: +32 (0)2 511 23 28

- > [cid:image006.jpg@01D052A4.F05179D0]European Money Week • 9 - 13 March
- > 2015 www.europeanmoneyweek.eu

- > The Voice of Europe's Banks
- > www.ebf-fbe.eu<http://www.ebf-fbe.eu/> Follow us on Twitter<https://twitter.com/EBF\_FBE>

- > P Please consider the environment before printing this e-
- > Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and any of its enclosures. It is therefore intended only for the use of the addressee. Please advise the sender immediately by return email of any error in transmission and please delete the email and any of its enclosures from your system. The European Banking Federation (EBF) declines any liability or responsibility for the content of an email and/or enclosures, and for any data corruption and unauthorised amendment incurred during transmission. The EBF also declines any liability or responsibility for any late arrival of the message or any virus transmission, which could derive from this email and/or any of its enclosures.

The content of this email and any of its enclosures is not binding upon the European Banking Federation.

> > From: Wim Mijs > Sent: 19 February 2015 12:10

> To: President.Juncker@ec.europa.eu

> Cc: <a href="mailto:paulina.dejmek-hack@ec.europa.eu">paulina.dejmek-hack@ec.europa.eu</a>; Robert Priester;

> Subject: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting

>

> Dear President Juncker,

>

> Please find enclosed a request for a meeting from Frédéric Oudéa, EBF President and Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of the Société Générale.

>

> Yours Sincerely,

>

> Wim Mijs

>

> Wim Mijs

> Chief Executive

>

> [cid:image001.png@01CF4CCA.D55620D0]European Banking Federation Avenue

> des Arts 56 - 1000 Brussels

> Tel: +32 (0)2 508 37 39

>

> The Voice of Europe's Banks

>

> <u>www.ebf-fbe.eu<http://www.ebf-fbe.eu/</u>> Follow us on Twitter<<u>https://twitter.com/EBF\_FBE</u>>

>

> P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

> Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and any of its enclosures. It is therefore intended only for the use of the addressee. Please advise the sender immediately by return email of any error in transmission and please delete the email and any of its enclosures from your system. The European Banking Federation (EBF) declines any liability or responsibility for the content of an email and/or enclosures, and for any data corruption and unauthorised amendment incurred during transmission. The EBF also declines any liability or responsibility for any late arrival of the message or any virus transmission, which could derive from this email and/or any of its enclosures. The content of this email and any of its enclosures is not binding upon the European Banking Federation.

>

> <image001.png>

> <image003.png>

> <image005.png>

> <image006.jpg>
> <EBF\_013507 - EBF President request for a meeting - J-C
Juncker.pdf>